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PUBLIC NOTICE

Mopani District

 Municipality

President Cyril Ramaphosa has made a pronouncement for a nationwide 
lockdown for 21 days with effect from the evening of Thursday, 26 March 2020 
23:59 until midnight on Thursday,16  April 2020.

In line with this pronouncement, we notify residents of Mopani District 
Municipality that all our offices will be closed from 16h00 on Wednesday, 25 
March 2020.  The offices will re-open on Friday, 17 April 2020.  

The services not affected by this lockdown include  water, disaster 
management, environmental health as well as fire & rescue services.

Members of the public are advised to report all emergencies to the Disaster 
Management's Centralized Communication Centre on 
015 306 7000 / 060 551 1911

For water-related emergencies, members of the public may contact the 
following personnel:

? Ba-Phalaborwa Municipality Satellite: Mr Nkuna 073 065 6576
? Greater Giyani Municipality Satellite: Mr Hlaisi 073 065 3380
? Greater Letaba Municipality Satellite: Mr Rasete 073 065 7130
? Greater Tzaneen Municipality Satellite: Mr Ratshitanga 073 065 6591
? Maruleng Municipality Satellite: Mr Mutovhu 073 065 7749

Mr Shilowa,  the senior manager for technical services is also available during 
this period.  He may be reached on 082 441 9130.  

Mr. Q Kgatla
Municipal Manager
072 309 6519
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